
Temporary Glass Artist Club  location 
 
From: Scott Somers <SSomers@gvrec.org> 
Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 9:01 AM 
To: Linda <ltouzeau@cox.net> 
Cc: Jayne Becker <jaynebecker46@gmail.com>; Linda Reed <mrzipglass@outlook.com>; Gail Brooks 
<sienagail@gmail.com>; Nora Mena <nmenastark@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: GAC-Canoa Hills club house commitment 
  
Hi Linda and all, 
 
Staff and I have come up with a possible temporary solution that may be acceptable to you. The 
"Annex" next to the Administrative Offices is a bit larger than the North Abrego meeting room. 
We could make this room available to Glass Arts 7 days a week all day. It would essentially 
become your dedicated space until we can identify permanent dedicated space. 
 
Benefits include: 
Close proximity to the Glass Arts kilns 
Dedicated; no need for moving material in and out daily 
GVR will relocate the Glass Arts shed 
GVR will install an outdoor utility sink 
 
Please let me know your thoughts. We can schedule a tour next week or whenever is 
convenient. 
 
Thanks for your patience, 
 
Scott 
 
Scott Somers 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


